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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF ESWATINI, 8TH NOVEMBER 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Eswatini to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We applaud Eswatini for having enacted  since the last review, several legislations that domesticate the various human rights conventions ratified by the country. 
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Eswatini the following:

1. To ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and the Optional Protocol to the Convention Against Torture, as recommended to and accepted by Eswatini at its second UPR.
2. To establish an independent and impartial national human rights institution, in accordance with the Paris Principles.
3. To enact legislation which explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in every setting.
4.  To adopt legislation  which will effectively criminalise and combat sexual offences and domestic violence.
We wish to conclude by wishing Eswatini a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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